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Proposed annexation of 5.43 acres on Dayton Spur Road

SUMMARY:
Francisco Fuentes has requested annexation of his property so that he can access sewer. He plans
to construct apartment buildings on the property. The Plan of Services has been reviewed, and
recommended for acceptance, by the Planning Commission.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:  Not applicable.

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Hear comments from the public.
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